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CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.

ROLL CALL

Present: Chuck Chestnut, Warren Nielsen, Pegeen Hanrahan, John R. Barrow and Paula M. 
DeLaney

ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA

Commissioner Pegeen Hanrahan moved and Commissioner Warren Nielsen seconded 
to approve the agenda.  :
(VOTE:  4-0) (Mayor Paula M. DeLaney absent)

PLAN BOARD PETITIONS

000515 Petition 146CPA-00 PB.  City Plan Board.  Update the Transportation Mobility 
Element of the City of Gainesville 1991-2001 Comprehensive Plan for the 
proposed 2000-2010 Comprehensive Plan.  (B)

Chair Paula M. DeLaney entered the meeting room at 6:15 PM.

City of Gainesville Chief of Comprehensive Planning Dean Mimms, Community 
Development Director Tom Saunders, Public Works Transportation Manager Brian 
Kanely and Senior Planner Dom Nozzi gave presentations.

Chair Paula M. DeLaney recognized Citizens Cindy Smith, Mark Goldstein, Sarah 
Poll and Marge Malagodi who spoke to the matter.

RECOMMENDATION City Plan Board to City Commission-Approve.  Plan Board 
vote, 3-2.

Staff to City Commission-The City Commission hear a 
presentation from staff, provide the opportunity for additional 
public comments, and provide comments to staff regarding the 
proposed, updated Transportation Mobility Element.

Heard

000620 Petition 163CPA-00 PB.  City Plan Board.  Update the Future Land Use Element 
of the City of Gainesville 1991-2001 Comprehensive Plan for the Proposed 
2000-2010 Comprehensive Plan.  (B)

City of Gainesville Chief of Comprehensive Planning Dean Mimms, Community 
Development Director Tom Saunders, Planning Manager Ralph Hilliard and Senior 
Planner Dom Nozzi gave presentations.
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Chair Paula M. DeLaney recognized Cindy Smith, Mark Goldstein, Mark Bentley, 
attorney for Kidd property and President of the Serenola-Idylwild  Neighborhood 
Association Bill Sullivan who spoke to the matter.

The meeting recessed at 10:02 PM.

The meeting reconvened at 10:09 PM.

The Commission continued the discussion until February 6, 2001 at 6:00 PM.

RECOMMENDATION Staff to City Commission-The City Commission hear a 
presentation from staff, provide the opportunity for additional 
public comments, and provide comments to staff regarding the 
proposed, updated Future Land Use Element.

Continued (Petition)

ADJOURNMENT-10:12PM

Kurt M. Lannon, Clerk of the Commission
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